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SEWER COMPANY, INC.

June 18, 2012

Debra Howland
Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Earlier this month I submitted a request for PUC approval to use funds from our capital reserve to pay for recent
capital projects. I apologize that I did not include six copies of the cover letter and supporting documents, as
well as an electronic (PDF) version of the submittal. Please find those enclosed here. If you need any additional
information to consider our request, please contact me at the address shown below or at (603) 863-4240.

Thank you again for consideration of our request.

Respectfully,

Brian Harâl
General Mana er

Eastman Sewer Company

Re: DW 12-157

Dear Debra,

Eastman Sewer Company, Inc.
Petition for Authority to Use Capital Funds

EASTMAN SEWER COMPANY, INC. P0 Box 470 Grantham, New Hampshire 03753 (603) 863-4240 Fax (603) 863-3889


